
19th Dec 2023 

  

School re-opens on Thursday 4th January 2024. 

 

 

05.01.2024: Y3 Stone Age workshop. 

08.01.2024: 11:00—23:00 Wycliffe choir at Young 

Voices. 

09.01.2024: 09:00—16:00 Reception trip to The Deep. 

10.01.2024—12.01.2024: Y6 Residential to Robinwood. 

15.01.2024: Y6 Viking Day. 

16.01.2024: 15:30 - 16:00 Y6 SATs parent meeting. 

Headteacher’s Christmas Message 

What a term we have had. After a successful OFSTED in April, we shone yet again 

in our    SIAMS  inspection in October. Both staff and children are proud to belong 

to our Wycliffe community. 

This term has been packed with activities, visitors into school, educational visits 

outside of school, a residential and of course our wonderful Harvest and Christmas 

celebrations. This has all been in addition to our staff and children working extremely hard to cover the na-

tional curriculum and to ensure our children all fulfil their potential. 

The highlight for me to date has been your dedication to events out of school hours. We have NEVER, in my 

time here, seen so many parents return to school for Christmas productions. Church and school halls were at 

capacity as people chose to attend to watch fantastic acting, singing and teamwork. It was great to see the 

confidence in our children and the smiles on their faces. Again, these events enrich the curriculum and allow 

education to take place both inside and outside of the classroom. You facilitated this and for that we thank 

you. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all well at this special time of the year and hope 2024 brings 

you more amazing experiences. It has been a long and busy Autumn Term. We are all 

looking forward to Christmas and our whole staff team would like to wish you all a very 

Happy Christmas and a wonderful New Year. The gifts and cards sent are kindly  

received with our thanks.   

Merry Christmas to you all from everyone at Wycliffe.                                                                        

A final message on which to ponder: 



Wycliffe CE Primary School, Saltaire Road, Shipley, BD18 3HZ  

Tel: 01274 584779 Email: office@wycliffe.bdat-academies.org 
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Our Wycliffe family makes all of our accomplishments 

possible! We are grateful for the ongoing support from our 

parents/carers.  


